
Important Information: Campus Detours 

Due to Road Closure 

Dear Students, Faculty, and Staff, 

We would like to inform you about upcoming road closures affecting campus access. Please see 

the details below: 

Road Closure Details 

• Closure Start Date: January 15, 2024 

• Closure End Date: January 30, 2024 

• Affected Roads: Main Street between 1st Ave and 2nd Ave 

• Reason for Closure: Infrastructure improvements 

Detour Information 

During this period, please utilize the following detours: 

• Northbound Traffic: Use 3rd Ave as an alternative route. 

• Southbound Traffic: Redirect to Elm Street. 

• Pedestrian Access: Sidewalks will remain open; however, please follow posted detours. 

Contact Information 

If you have any questions or require further assistance, please contact the campus facilities office 

at: 

• Email: facilities@university.edu 

• Phone: (555) 123-4567 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this time. 

Sincerely, 

The Campus Facilities Team 


